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Congratulations to Mrs. Carolyn Handschin!! 

 

Elected President of the NGO Committee on the Status of Women at the 

UN in Geneva 

 

It is my and our great pleasure to congratulate one of our very own 

international WFWP leaders, Mrs. Carolyn Handschin, on having been 

elected to this very prominent position at the UN in Geneva! We honor 

your great work and investment over many years at the UN, representing 

our Women's Federation for World Peace in a most dignified, 

professional and authentic way! 

 

Congratulations and best wishes for your work ahead! 

 

Angelika Selle 

President WFWP USA 

 

Below is a section of a letter from Women's Federation for World Peace International announcing Mrs. 

Handschin's election: 

 

Women's Federation for World Peace (WFWP) International is pleased to inform you that Mrs. 

Carolyn Handschin, the WFWP International Vice President for the Europe region and Director 

of Office for the UN Relations, was elected President of the NGO Committee on the Status of 

Women (NGO CSW) at the UN in Geneva for a period of three years from April 2021 to April 

2024. 

 

A committee comprised of 24 international NGOs with UN ECOSOC status voted unanimously 

to elect Mrs. Handschin, which is a great achievement of the 29-years that WFWP has worked as 

part of the UN platform. 

 

We send our congratulations to Mrs. Handschin, who invested her heart and efforts to partner and build 

good relationships with many peers. 

 

 

 


